
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club

General Membership Mee�ng December 2, 2020

Board of Directors:

President, Joel Bahl KQ0J                            Program Director, Jim Key KI4TMX 

Vice President, Rick Sochon N1OV            Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV

Treasurer, Richard Hillyer W2RWH           Sta+on Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M

Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ

Joel Bahl, President, called the mee+ng to order at 2:00 PM.

Joel welcomed the members who were present.

Joel held a moment of silence for Silent Key, Larry Wing KN4NTO.

Joel reported that all equipment in the radio room is in working order and that the bands are 

good.

Treasure Report:  Dick reported the Treasury Balance is $3,407.57.  Club dues are due and will 

be collected un+l the end of January 2021. 

New Business:  Joel held a Ham Radio Garage Sale, at his home, on Saturday, December 5, 

2020.  It was opened to everyone from Sun City Center and Kings Point.  Anything not sold will 

be taken to the Tampa Bay Hamfest which is taking place on Friday, December 11 and Saturday 

December 12.  The Hamfest is being held at the Florida Strawberry Fes+val Fairgrounds.

All current Board members have been re-elected for 2021.  The club is looking for volunteers 

for the posi+ons of Treasurer and Program Director.

Mr. Rick Sochon, our Emergency Coordinator, stated that due to the COVID-19 restric+ons, this 

would be a good +me to take the ICD courses.

Mr. Bob Goldberg stated that a work party needs to be scheduled for a Saturday on the beam 

antennae.  It won’t go up or down.

Bob also men+oned that he and a few other club members helped out at the South Bay 

Hospital tes+ng sight for COVID-19.  Bob stated that over 800 people were tested.

Program:  Mr. Jim Key presented an informa+ve video on the BT-168 baCery tester.

Thank you to the 16 members for aCending this month’s mee+ng.

Mee+ng closed at 2:55 PM


